
Friends of Moorside Minutes 26/4/19
1. PPG raised concerns seeing a different GP every time for LTC’s. CR explained about bookable routine appointments and how far in advanced we can book. Suggestion to add a memo on recall letters advising of timescales to book – as most time LTC’s are not urgent but need to be done within a few weeks. CR to speak to BH
2. PPG would like more information to be displayed or to be accessible for immunisations for adults and children. Talked about shingles and eligibility.
3. CR spoke about new Primary Care Networks Enhanced Service and what this meant regarding alignment with local to practices to achieve a list size of 30,000 patients. Eventually with a view to sharing services and reaching further to give better patient choice
4. Staff update – appointment of a new reception lead – all seem happy with this 
5. Medication shortages – discussion around shortage of brands and how this impacts. Pharmacy to display leaflets and Practice to find out more information
Next meeting 31st May 2019
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